

MAY 5 1994

Water District 13N 7 March 1994

Department of Water Resources
Eastern District Office

The water district met this day with the following present: Richard Free, Bob Erickson, Kent Howell, LaVern Talbot, Earl Ward, Jack Moser, Lloyd Christensen, Scott Seamons, Carl Christensen, Bruce Naylor, Michael Kunz.

The minutes of March 1, 1993 were read and approved on motion from Bob Erickson seconded by LaVern Talbot which passed unanimously.

The budget request of \$2100 was discussed. It was moved by Kent Moser and seconded by Bruce Naylor to approve the budget, which passed unanimously.

A resolution was passed that the water assessments need to be billed and collected prior to the water year. Lloyd Christensen made the motion and LaVern Talbot seconded it, which passed unanimously.

Nominations were opened for officers. Kent Howell nominated Richard Free as president, Michael Kunz as secretary and Bob Erickson as watermaster. There being no further nominations the individuals were approved unanimously for the coming year.

The new headgates put in at the head of Mink Creek were discussed. They should really help the division of water.

The water is at 80% of normal right now.

There being no futher business the meeting adjouned.

Richard Free, President

by Thise

Michael D. Kunz, Secretary